
September 13, 2007

Highway 44 in Parkland County to be closed for
maintenance September 16
Parkland County... 
On Sunday, September 16, between 6 a.m. and 6 p.m., Highway 44 will be closed for maintenance. The
closure will affect both southbound to eastbound and eastbound to northbound traffic.

Southbound traffic on Highway 44 wanting to access Highway 16 eastbound must detour west five
kilometres to Highway 16 to Century Road overpass. Traffic can turn via the Century Road overpass and
return east bound on Highway 16.

Traffic eastbound on Highway 16 wanting to access Highway 44 northbound must detour east 3.2
kilometres to Highway 60. Traffic can turn via the Highway 60 interchange and return westbound on
Highway 16.

Motorists are advised to use alternate routes if possible, to use caution in the area, and to obey all signs,
flag persons and other traffic control devices.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Randy Shaul 
Field Support Technologist 
Alberta Infrastructure & Transportation 
(780) 963-5711
Cell: (780) 446-6943

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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